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 I
n early February, San Francisco General 
Hospital Foundation (the Foundation) 
received a historic grant of $75 million 
from Facebook founder and CEO Mr. 
Mark Zuckerberg and his wife, Dr. Priscilla 

Chan. This grant is the largest single gift 
the Foundation has received since it was 
established in 1994, and is believed to be the 
largest single private gift from individuals to 
a public hospital in the United States.

This grant supports the Heart of Our City 
Capital Campaign by funding critical state-
of-the-art equipment and technology at the 
new acute care and trauma center, opening 
in December 2015, and will help convert the 
existing hospital building into an ambulatory 
care facility. The grant will also support 
the Foundation’s efforts to increase awareness of the key role 
the San Francisco General Hospital and Trauma Center 
(The General) plays in public health.

“As someone who has seen firsthand the quality of emergency care 
at San Francisco General, I can say that I am personally grateful 
for this $75 million grant from Mark and Priscilla—the largest gift 
to our City’s hospital ever,” said San Francisco Mayor Ed Lee.

“Through my training at The General, I know firsthand the 
vital health care and trauma services this hospital provides to (Continued on Page 2)

(Continued on Page 3)

Mark Zuckerberg and Priscilla Chan, MD 
Give $75 Million to the Foundation’s 
Heart of Our City Capital Campaign
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anyone who lives, works, or travels through San Francisco,” said 
Dr. Chan. “Day in and day out, I witness the compassion and 
dedication of my colleagues as they work tirelessly to deliver the 
best available care to all of our patients. Mark and I are proud to 
support such an important public hospital.”

The new hospital will include two additional trauma rooms and 
three more operating rooms. The new Emergency Department 
will double in size from the existing one and has the capacity 

Dear Friends,

We are so proud and pleased to be celebrating such a huge 
milestone for The General and the San Francisco General 
Hospital Foundation. In 2008, our City overwhelmingly 
supported Proposition A with an unprecedented 84% 
affirmative vote to fund The General’s rebuild construction 
project. However, as many of you may know, the bond 
funding did not provide for the technology and equipment 
that our physicians, nurses, researchers, and staff need to 
save lives and treat patients in the new building.  

We have been working with our Campaign Committee to 
secure the philanthropic support needed to equip the new 
acute care and trauma center. The first gift to this effort was 

A Letter from the Campaign Co-Chairs

Campaign Co-Chairs: Larry and Pam Baer, and Richard and Judy Guggenhime
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 A
t the 10th Annual Heroes & Hearts luncheon on 
February 12, 2015, the Foundation announced 
the launch of the public phase of its $135 million 
Heart of Our City Capital Campaign. The City of 

San Francisco, the Foundation, and its donors are partners in 
providing the funding needed to fully equip The General’s new 
acute care and trauma center with state-of-the-art medical 
equipment and technology. Led by Heart of Our City Capital 
Campaign Co-Chairs Pam and Larry Baer, and Judy and Richard 
Guggenhime, the Campaign has reached a critical milestone as 
the new facility is scheduled to open in December 2015. Since 
the first gift in 2011, the Foundation has been seeking leadership 
level philanthropy in support of this campaign, and as of the 
announcement, had secured 95% of its overall $135 million goal. 
Gifts to the campaign will be accepted until the new building 
opens, and our generous community of donors will help ensure 
that The General is able to open, and continue to provide care, 
fully equipped.

Architects and medical staff collaboratively designed the 
new acute care and trauma center, creating a facility that will 
enhance patient experience and also further the education of 
physicians who are trained at The General. The new building 
will include:

1	 31 additional beds in the Emergency Department
1	 An increase in the number of ICU beds (from 30 to 58)
1	 Two additional trauma rooms and CT scanners
1	 Three new operating rooms, increasing the total 

number of operating rooms to 13
1	 90 percent private patient rooms
1	 Four pediatric emergency exam rooms
1	 One dedicated pediatric waiting room in the 

Emergency Department
1	 Two additional palliative care rooms 

The acute care and trauma center will be the only hospital 
facility in the city with a base-isolated foundation, the most 
advanced seismic-resistant design known today. It will be a 
“green” building for reduced water and energy use, and will 
seek LEED Gold Certification.

— Amanda Heier, Chief Executive Officer 

San Francisco General Hospital Foundation

If you are interested in supporting the Heart of Our City 
Capital Campaign or would like to learn more, please contact 
Molly Carter, Campaign Manager at (415) 206-3127 or 
mcarter@sfghf.org.a

Zuckerberg Grant
(Continued from Page 1)

Foundation Announces 
$135 Million Heart of Our City 
Capital Campaign Goal

Letter from Campaign 
Co-Chairs
(Continued from Page 1)

Judy and Richard Guggenhime 	         Pam and Larry Baer

made in 2011, and we are proud to report that the Heart of 
Our City Capital Campaign has raised 95 percent of its $135 
million goal with the support of our generous donors!

The Foundation is grateful to our leadership phase donors— 
individuals, corporations, and foundations, along with the 
more than 1,000 physicians, nurses, and staff at The General 
and the Foundation—who committed early and generously. 
Gifts to the campaign will help provide funding for critical 
furnishings and state-of-the-art equipment when the 
building opens, and equally as important, in the future. 
Every gift to the Heart of Our City Capital Campaign helps 
ensure that the critical medical equipment needed to save 
lives and promote well-being can be made available to all.

The General’s doctors, nurses, and staff answer the call 
every day, from providing care for the most vulnerable San 
Franciscans, to innovating HIV/AIDS treatments that have 
worldwide impact, to saving the lives of the most seriously 
injured patients at the City’s only Level 1 Trauma Center. We 
invite you to join us and answer the call to raise the final 
funds needed before the new building opens in December.

Visit HeartOfOurCity.org to donate or call (415) 206-3127. 
Help ensure that San Francisco remains a city for everyone, 
with a strong safety net hospital and topflight medical 
services for the entire community.

In gratitude,

 For Goodness Sake has partnered 
with the Foundation to help raise 
awareness and much-needed 
funds to support The General. 

Empowering individuals to shop with 
purpose at the Heroes & Hearts Luncheon and Hearts After 
Dark event, the company donated 100% of net proceeds from 
its curated hearts collection purchased at the For Goodness Sake 
mobile gallery.

For Goodness Sake is Pam Baer’s new company that connects 
people, brands, and philanthropies through its e-commerce 
site and mobile gallery. Individuals can feel good about each 
purchase as For Goodness Sake donates a portion of net 
proceeds to its philanthropic partners. Additionally, through 
their mobile gallery, the For Goodness Sake team engages with 
the community to inspire conversations, action, and giving back.

 For Goodness Sake
Shop with Purpose from the For Goodness Sake 
Curated Hearts Collection

Pam and her team look for innovative products from around 
the world as well as local designers and artists, and for each 
philanthropic partner, they curate a discerning collection of 
accessories for women, men, and home décor. Currently, they 
work with local charities that focus on health, environmental, 
and educational causes.

As a long-time supporter of the 
Foundation, Pam wanted to 
expand her commitment to the 
important work that The General 
does. She has taken to heart the 
Foundation’s mission, and through 
the For Goodness Sake curated 
hearts collection, she is providing 
a sustainable way for everyone to 

give back and support the 
Foundation. The For Goodness 
Sake curated hearts collection 
includes something for 
everyone and features inspiring 
heart images from the Hearts in 
San Francisco project, such as a 
beautiful, custom-designed tray 

featuring images of past heart sculptures and a stylish clutch 
with art from this year’s campaign.a

More information on For Goodness Sake

Shop with purpose in support of the Foundation at 
ForGoodSake.org.

Follow For Goodness Sake on 
Facebook at ForGoodSake, 
Twitter @4GoodSake, and 
Instagram at Instagram.com/ForGoodSake.

to more than quadruple the number of beds in the event of a 
major emergency.

“We are profoundly grateful to Mr. Zuckerberg and Dr. Chan 
for their support and investment in The General and its future. 
We know that private philanthropy is increasingly important for 
public hospitals and public health, and expect their leadership 
to inspire additional private support from the San Francisco 
community,” said Amanda Heier, CEO of the Foundation. 

“We look forward to continuing to work with them to support 
our hospital and community for generations to come.”

In honor of this transformative gift, the City followed the 
public process required to add the donors’ names to the hospital. 
The San Francisco Health Commission and the Board of 
Supervisors unanimously approved the new name and it was 
officially adopted on March 3, 2015 at the full hearing of the 
Board of Supervisors. In recognition of their generous gift, Mr. 
Zuckerberg and Dr. Chan’s names will be added to the current 
hospital name to become the Priscilla and Mark Zuckerberg 
San Francisco General Hospital and Trauma Center.a

3

“We are honored that so many individuals, as well as 
corporate, foundation, and civic leaders, have answered 
the call in support of this unprecedented initiative. 
We welcome the involvement of the entire community. 
This intersection of public need and private support is 
one of the cornerstones of strength in our vibrant City.”

Photo Courtesy of Drew Altizer
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 THANK YOU
 With your help, we raised over $1.9 million to promote excellence in research, 

education, and care for all at San Francisco General Hospital and Trauma Center

BENEFITING SAN FRANCISCO GENERAL HOSPITAL FOUNDATION

Thank You to Our Generous Sponsors

HEARTTHROBS|

BANK OF AMERICA ❤ BRENDA BRINKER BOTTUM ❤ CHANCELLOR’S OFFICE, UCSF ❤ CHARLES SCHWAB & CO., INC. ❤ FRANKLIN TEMPLETON INVESTMENTS ❤ JACOBS ENGINEERING ❤ CHRISTINA & JOHN KEKER ❤ MARY JO & DICK KOVACEVICH ❤ ROBERT W. BAIRD & CO. INCORPORATED ❤ ROCKET FUEL “GIVES BACK” ❤ RODAN BUILDERS, INC. ❤ ROTHENBERG VENTURES 
SALESFORCE.COM FOUNDATION ❤ SAN FRANCISCO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT ❤ SODEXO HEALTH CARE SERVICES ❤ RUTH & JOHN STUMPF ❤ INGRID TAUBER, PhD & FRANK TAFORO ❤ BARBARA & STEPHAN VERMUT ❤ VINSON & ELKINS LLP ❤ WETHERBY ASSET MANAGEMENT ❤ WILKES BASHFORD ❤ WPCS INTERNATIONAL - SUISUN CITY OPERATIONS

HEART BEATS| 

AGFA A AON RISK SOLUTIONS A MARY & TOM BERSOT A BIGGLESWORTH FAMILY FOUNDATION A AMY BUSCH & KEVIN CAMERON A CALIFORNIA PACIFIC MEDICAL CENTER A CALIFORNIA PACIFIC MEDICAL CENTER FOUNDATION A THE CARBONE FAMILY A MARGARET & CHARLES CHARNAS A DAVID CUSH A DEAN’S OFFICE, SFGH A DEPARTMENT OF ANATOMIC PATHOLOGY, SFGH A DEPARTMENT OF ANESTHESIA AND PERIOPERATIVE CARE, SFGH|||||||||||||
DEPARTMENT OF EMERGENCY MEDICINE, SFGH A DEPARTMENT OF FAMILY & COMMUNITY MEDICINE, SFGH A DEPARTMENT OF LABORATORY MEDICINE, SFGH A DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE, SFGH A DEPARTMENT OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGERY, SFGH A DEPARTMENT OF OBSTETRICS & GYNECOLOGY, SFGH A DEPARTMENT OF ORTHOPAEDICS, SFGH A DEPARTMENT OF OTOLARYNGOLOGY & OPHTHALMOLOGY, SFGH A DEPARTMENT OF PEDIATRICS, SFGH A DEPARTMENT OF PSYCHIATRY, SFGH||||

|||||||||||DEPARTMENT OF RADIOLOGY, SFGH A DEPARTMENT OF SURGERY, SFGH A PHYLLIS & WILLIAM DRAPER, III A FIREFIGHTERS CANCER PREVENTION FOUNDATION / LOCAL 798 A FONG & CHAN ARCHITECTS A GILEAD SCIENCES A GORDON REES LLP A JUDY & RICH GUGGENHIME A LISA & CHRIS HAUSWIRTH A HEALTH ADVOCATES A SCHUYLER HUDAK A IMPRENTA COMMUNICATIONS A KATHRYN & RICHARD KIMBALL
LATHAM & WATKINS LLP A LDA ARCHITECTS, INC. A LESBIANS FOR GOOD A MACKENZIE COMMUNICATIONS, INC. A TODD MARINCHAK A MEI ARCHITECTS / SOHA ENGINEERS A MERCER A PACIFIC UNION COMMUNITY FUND A ANN & JIM PARAS A JAMEL & THOMAS PERKINS A PIVOT INTERIORS / HERMAN MILLER HEALTHCARE A LISA & JOHN PRITZKER A PwC A R.D. AND MARY A. HUME ENDOWMENT FUND A ROBERT HALF MANAGEMENT RESOURCES|||||

 ||KELLY JANE & ALEX ROSENBLATT A SABAH INTERNATIONAL A SAN FRANCISCO FEDERAL CREDIT UNION A SCHIFF HARDEN LLP A PHILIP S. SCHLEIN A SHOOK, HARDY & BACON LLP A ROSELYNE SWIG A BETH VENIAR, CPA A BRENDA & WADE WOODSON

For 2016 Hearts sponsorship information or questions about the Foundation’s signature events,| 

please contact Chelsea E.M. Kasai at (415) 206-5928 or ckasai@sfghf.org.

View our new videos at SFGHF.org to learn why your support of The General matters. a
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THE STANLEY S. LANGENDORF 
FOUNDATION

THE MARY WOHLFORD FOUNDATIONMRS. GEORGE F. JEWETT, JR. JEANNE & SANFORD ROBERTSON CONNIE & KEVIN SHANAHAN DIANA KAPP & DAVID B. SINGER 

YVONNE & ANGELO SANGIACOMO FAMILY FOUNDATIONKENDRICK R. WILSON, III

View Event Photos
Facebook.com/ 

SFGHFoundation

BENEFITING SAN FRANCISCO GENERAL HOSPITAL FOUNDATION
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Our Mission: San Francisco General Hospital Foundation is dedicated to promoting excellence
in research, education, and care for all at San Francisco General Hospital and Trauma Center.

San Francisco General Hospital Foundation

Stay Connected!
Please contact us with any questions, comments, or to share your story.

	 We a to hear from you! 

	 (415) 206-4478 or info@sfghf.org

Did you know? 
The new acute care and trauma center 

at The General will be the only hospital in 

San Francisco with a base-isolated foundation, 

the most seismically safe design known today.

BOA RD  OF  D IREC TORS

Connie Shanahan
President

Judy Guggenhime

Chair

Pam Baer

Vice President

Kirsten Bibbins-Domingo, PhD, MD

Vice President

Jonathan Tsao

Vice President

John H. Bell

Treasurer

Helen Archer-Dusté, RN, MS

Secretary

Mary M. Bersot, CFA

Amy Busch, PhD

Matthew Paul Carbone

A. Sue Carlisle, PhD, MD

Charles Charnas

Susan A. Currin, RN, MS

Jim Foley

Prisca Geeslin

Lisa Hauswirth

Schuyler Hudak

Geoffrey T. Manley, MD, PhD

Theodore Miclau, MD

Ellen Magnin Newman

Ann Paras

Roland Pickens, MHA

Laura A. Robertson, MD

Alex Rosenblatt

Dan Rosenthal

David Sanchez, PhD

Philip S. Schlein

Patrick T. Smith

Ruth Ann Stumpf

Leon Tuan

Beth S. Veniar, CPA

Jamie Whittington

EX-OFF IC IO  D IRECTORS

David Sanchez, PhD

ADVISORY COUNCIL

Eunice Azzani

Nancy Bechtle

Lyman H. Casey

Lynn Jimenez-Catchings

George H. Clyde, Jr.

Julia Damasco

Gretchen de Baubigny

Susan Desmond-Hellman, MD, MPH

Tina and Neil L. Diver

Lucinda and Grenville T. Emmet, III

Mary Lu Everett

Susan and Daniel Federman

Astrid and James C. Flood

Tina Frank

Jessica Galloway

Sydney Goldstein

Moses Grossman, MD

Richard J. Guggenhime

Charlene C. Harvey

Brandt Hooker

Eleanor and Philip C. Hopewell

Sheila and Michael Humphreys

Mary Huss

Lucy Johns, MPH

Talmadge E. King, Jr., MD

Gretchen Lieff

Sally N. Lovett

John Luce, MD

Stephanie and William MacColl, Jr.

Rosalie M. Marshall

James Messemer

Leanne and James Monfredini

Herbert H. Myers

Gene M. O’Connell

Gerald B. Pang

David E. Post

Vivian Rapaport

Laura and John W. Rende 

William and Gisela Schecter

Paula C. Schultz

Deborah G. Seymour

Charlotte Shultz

Lucretia and John B. Sias

Jo Schuman Silver

Jean and Richard Slottow

Maureen and G. Craig Sullivan

Barbara Vermut, MSW, ACSW

Paul Volberding, MD and Mary Cooke, MD

Christine Wachsmuth, RN

Michaela West, MD, PhD

Charles Zukow

FOUNDATION STAF F

Amanda Heier
Chief Executive Officer

Alyssa Angeles
Receptionist and Office Coordinator 

Mary Bermudez
Bookkeeper

Molly Carter
Capital Campaign Manager

Gerry Chow
Vice President, Finance

Sara E. Haynes, MPH
Vice President, Development

Alice He
Staff Accountant

Patrick Heryford
Development Officer, Corporate and 

Foundation Relations

Chelsea E.M. Kasai
Vice President, Marketing

Jessie Lee
Development Coordinator, Grants

Elaine Leong
Marketing and Events Coordinator

J.R. Lustig
Executive Assistant and Board Liaison

Katie Morris
Development Officer, Annual Giving

Nathan Pugh
Senior Accountant


